This is a reminder the pension audit meeting will be tomorrow, Wednesday 07/27/16 from 10:00 AM to Noon, at the PPA Bldg, 2105 Decatur St.

This is your chance to question the results of the Audit. It is my understanding that people from HR, the auditor, and the old hire Pension Board will be present at the meeting.

I know that some of you have requested hearings before the Board. This may be the hearing you have requested although I have requested that HR confirm any requests for hearing they have received. I believe that we need to show these people that we do care about our benefits and that we will stand for what is right. This problem needs to be explained and corrected in a manner that insures that it will not occur again.

See you there John Schnittgrund